
 
 
 

 

   

 
ASX Announcement 
24 July 2025 
 

Step One Clothing Limited 

Notice of FY25 Results and Conference Call 

Step One Clothing Limited (“Step One” or “the Company”), a leading online direct-to-consumer, 

underwear brand, will announce its FY25 results for the 12 months ending 30 June 2025 on 

Wednesday 20 August 2025.  

Following the release of the FY25 results, investors and analysts are invited to participate in a results 

teleconference and webcast with Step One’s Chief Executive Officer, Greg Taylor, and Chief Financial 

Officer, Nigel Underwood, who will brief the market at 09:30 am (AEST) on 20 August 2025.  

To pre-register for the conference call and webcast, please follow the links below.  

Conference Call Dial-In Details 

Participants must pre-register for the call via the link below: 

https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10048510-ghu763.html 

Webcast Details 

To access an audio webcast of the live event please use the following link: 

https://webcast.openbriefing.com/stp-fyr-2025/ 
 
About Step One Clothing  
Step One is a leading direct-to-consumer online retailer specialising in high quality, certified sustainable 
and ethically manufactured underwear designed to suit a broad range of body types. Step One has 
transformed the underwear market with its innovative design and strong customer base supporting its 
growth into a multinational company operating in Australia, the US and the UK. Further information can 
be found on the Company’s website https://stepone.group/. 

 
 
Further information can be found on the Company’s website https://stepone.group/ or by 
contacting:  
 
Saskia West 

Sodali & Co  

saskia.west@sodali.com  

0452 120 192 

 
Jack Gordon 

Sodali & Co  

jack.gordon@sodali.com  
0478 060 362 
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